
 

 
November 24th 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent /Guardian, 
 

This term has flown by and year 7 have had a really positive start to their time here at Ysgol 
Cwm Brombil. 
 

Progress Evening – 6th December 2023 
 

We are delighted to invite you to a progress evening on Wednesday 6th December. The evening 
will start at 15:25 until 18:30. This is the first opportunity for you to speak with your child’s 
teachers. 
 

The different subjects will be in different parts of the central area of the school. Prefects will 
be there to greet you and help you find the various subjects.  Please note, this Parent’s evening 
is a progress meeting on how your child is currently performing in their studies this year.  
 

There will be no specific appointments, rather you will need to queue to see members of staff. 
Due to the anticipated large number of people attending, the appointments can be no more 
than 4-5 minutes so that staff can see as many parents as possible. 
 

Refreshments will be available to purchase from prefects on the evening. 
 

Please complete the booking form (link below) for the evening so we can get an idea of who is 
attending. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/ak4pHiG6Ny 
 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible for your child’s first progress meeting 
with us. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
E. Thomas    J Tomkins 
(Deputy Headteacher)   (Head of Year 7) 

https://forms.office.com/e/ak4pHiG6Ny

